
Patricia McLeod  
trishmcleod9404@icloud.com 
Eugene, OR 
 
 
 
Trish McLeod 
I am alumni of Oxford lived at Baker House Eugene Oregon 
I am against Bill HB 2239 the certification process and standers of Oxford House 
Incorporated should be held on equal footing as NARR certification 
 
I 100 percent believe that Oxford recovery house have saved millions of life’s and it’s a 
vital part of of trying to get clean and have a place who holds us accountable for are 
actions. I lived in Baker Oxford house in Eugene Oregon for 2 1/2 years and I have 
been living on my own sents the end of 2021 and on March 20 I will have 6 years clean 
and sober and it’s thanks to Oxford that I can live a life of recovery because thanks to 
Oxford i learned to be an adult. If you have any questions please feel free to reach me 
at (541) 214-1871 or trishmcleod9404@icloud.com 
Sent from my iPhone 
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